
DEPARTMENT OF PUBLIC WORKS
345 Foothill Road
Beverly Hills, CA  90210

CONSTRUCTION NOTICE

July 13, 2017

Dear Residents/Community Members:
The City of Beverly Hills has contracted with Henkels &
McCoy, Inc. to install fiber in the public right-of-way as part of
the Fiber-To-The-Premise project. They will be performing a
pilot installation project in your area.

When & Where (excludes weekends and holidays)
• July 21 through August 28 (weather permitting)
• Trousdale area – from Drury Ln. to the north City limits

ENGINEERING DIVISION
310.285.2452

FAX: 310.278.1838

What to Expect:
• Work hours are Mon.-Fri. 8AM-5PM.
• Access to your driveway will be maintained.
• A small crew of about 2-4 people, utility trucks and pick-up trucks.
• Traffic control devices such as no parking signs, cones, and delineators.

Should you have any questions, please contact :
• Henkels & McCoy Project Manager Mr. Dominic Johnson at 323-528-4723 (cell)
• Public Works Supervising Inspector Mr. Jeff Bartizal at 310-925-1577 (cell)
• Public Works Inspector Mr. Matt Hilton at 310-925-4321 (cell)
• Civil Engineer Mr. Tristan D. Malabanan at 310-285-2512 or at

tmalabanan@beverlyhills.org

Remember to always be careful when driving or walking through or near a construction area.
We thank you in advance for your patience and cooperation.

For updates go to: www.beverlyhills.org/fiber
Subscribe to newsletter at www.beverlyhills.org/user/topics.jsp
then select Beverly Hills Fiber.


